

part of the Marches Academy Trust



Join our Parent Partnership Group

We have recently formed our Parent Partnership Group! We are just getting started and need more members to help us raise money to support school projects. The Summer Fair is our first event, and we are planning many more.

WHAT DOES IT INVOLVE?

You don't need to do anything to be part of the PPG– just come along to our meetings, which are held once every six weeks.

Our aim is to raise money for school projects—such as new gym equipment.

WANT TO DO MORE?

Amazing! We need help to run the planned events, so if you have any free time please get in touch via Mrs Malone at; joanne.malone@gro.mmat.co.uk or via the QR code below.

